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Citizens Academy – The Utilities 

Department hosted the fifth Citizens 

Academy session at its Cooper Street 

campus on March 10, 2020. Department 

divisions Director, Tom Jackson gave a 

description of Department functions 

including a discussion of the role of the 

Department Divisions. Participants were 

then given a tour of the Wastewater 

Treatment Plant and Water Treatment 

Plant. 

 

 

COVID-19 – As has been mentioned many times in the past few weeks this is an extremely fluid 

situation. Information about City closures, links to public health information and frequently asked 

questions is available at http://www.ci.punta-gorda.fl.us/i-want-to/advanced-components/covid-19-

microsite.  
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